
MEETING IN SUFCZYNA PRIMARY SCHOOL, POLAND 

 

15th of February a few students from the project “R.E.S.P.E.C.T.” went to Primary School in 

Sufczyna. It's a small village nearby Bircza/ Poland. We met with students from, 4, 5, 6 and 7 

classes.  

 

 

We were talking about our project, our tasks, 10 groups in which we are working on, types 

of bullying and our recent trip to Germany. We played mini mediation to solve typically 

school problem. 

 

 

Then we showed Erasmus' blog where is posts and videos another countries. After we made 

a short quiz about our project. We were asking about Erasmus' logo, official project 

language, partnership countries. When someone said good answer he got a gadget with 

logo Erasmus.  



 

 

Pupils were interested in  project “R.E.S.P.E.C.T.”, they would like to know more details 

about our partners, meeting, asking a lot and gave correct answers for our questions. 

 

 

After the meeting we took a photo together. 

        by Ola S., 14 years old 


